
Lundin Petroleum´s statement  
 
“We appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Swedwatch report because – consistent with the 
report’s themes of dialogue, transparency and cooperation – we have always engaged transparently 
and openly with stakeholders, including investors, about our historic operations in Sudan and 
continue to do so. 
 
The report repeats previous allegations which we have already fully addressed and continue to 
refute. It also contains certain misleading and inaccurate information about our activities in 
Sudan. We remain convinced that there are no legal or other grounds for any allegations of 
wrongdoing against any representative of Lundin and believe that our co-operation with 
the preliminary investigation by a Swedish Prosecutor will show that. 
 
Lundin has always been an advocate for peace by peaceful means in Sudan. We have endorsed the 
UNGPs, we take responsibility to respect human rights seriously and we have always conducted 
business in an appropriate way, in accordance with existing standards. We provide more details on 
our historic operations in Sudan on the website www.lundinhistoryinsudan.com” 
  
 

http://www.lundinhistoryinsudan.com/

